From: Newman, Timothy Joseph

To: "LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU"
Subject: Library Building Access Update

Date: Friday, June 12, 2020 10:43:09 AM
Colleagues:

As we get ready to welcome more staff back into library buildings, we have some updates to pass
along regarding building access.

Starting on Monday, June 15, you will no longer need to complete and submit the online Library
COVID-19 Building Entry Tracking form after entering any library building. Thank you to those who
filled these out as necessary while we were tracking access.

In addition, you will only need to check in with your supervisor before accessing a library building if
the head of your unit did not include you in the Library “Return to On-Site Work” plan submitted to
campus on May 18. Please check in with your supervisor if you are not sure.

A separate email including building usage guidelines is forthcoming today.
Should you have any questions, please let me know.
Thank You,

Tim Newman
Assoc. AlA, LEED AP, EFP

Assistant Dean of Facilities
University Library

1408 W. Gregory Dr., Suite 246K
Urbana, IL 61801

Phone: (217) 300-3852

Under the lllinois Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), any written communication to or from
University employees regarding University business is a public record and may be subject to public
disclosure.
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